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For decades OR vote by mail has been virtually seamless and has been a beacon to 

the country. If passed, this bill will create barriers to voting for many people: students, 

those caring for children and elders, people who work, people with mobility issues 

and other disabilities, elderly people, people who have transportation needs, and so 

on. Everyone has the right to participate in our democracy and to fight for its survival. 

Thank you, Jill Fischer  


